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Announcement (New Executive Vice-President of the Board)
Space Hellas announces: In October 27th, 2011 the Board of Directors of the company unanimously elected Mr. Spyros Manolopoulos, son of Dimitris as 1st Vice- President and Executive member of the Board of Directors. Mr Spyros Manolopoulos hereby undertakes duties since today. 
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